
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

July 18, 2024 
 
BSE Limited        Code: 532321 
P J Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai-400001 
 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited    Code: Zyduslife 
Exchange Plaza,  
C/1, Block G, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 
Mumbai-400051 
 
Re.: Received report from the USFDA for its injectable manufacturing facility at Jarod, near 

Vadodara 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
We wish to inform that the Company has received a report from the United States Food and Drug 
Administration (“USFDA”) for the inspection conducted at its injectables manufacturing facility 
located at Jarod, near Vadodara, Gujarat, India between April 15 and April 23, 2024. The USFDA has 
determined that the inspection classification of this facility is “Official Action Indicated” (OAI). 
 
The company will work closely with the agency to resolve the regulatory status of this facility 
expeditiously. 
 
This may kindly be considered as a disclosure pursuant to regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 
 
Please bring the aforesaid news to the notice of the members of the exchange and the investors’ at 
large. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For, ZYDUS LIFESCIENCES LIMITED 
 
 
 
DHAVAL N. SONI 
COMPANY SECRETARY 
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